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CBO Estimate of the Statutory Pay-As-You-Go Effects for H.R. 5281, the Removal Clarification Act of 2010, with an 
Amendment (F:\MDB\SUS\H5281_SUS.XML) Provided to CBO on July 24, 2010. 
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NET INCREASE OR DECREASE (-) IN THE DEFICIT 

Statutory Pay-As-You-Go 
Impact 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0

H.R. 5281 would clarify when certain litigation is moved to federal courts. This legislation would affect a small number of federal 
court cases, and CBO estimates that it would have no significant effect on direct spending by the federal court system. 
 

 


